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Good Afternoon___________, 

Join 85+ Washingtonians in signing onto a letter to support continued Federal funding for the Affordable 
Connectivity Program (ACP). 

The ACP program helps our most vulnerable families in rural, Tribal, suburban, and urban Washington 
communities to connect to affordable internet and obtain devices. If Congress fails to act early in 2024, 
the funding is projected to run out and notices to current benefit users will have to be issued by internet 
service providers soon. A bipartisan Affordable Connectivity Program Extension Act of 2024 is being 
introduced this month in the U.S. Senate and House.  You can read more about this issue and urgency in 
the sign-on letter and this article in Politico. 

Find the sign-on letter here.  

If you wish to sign on in support, please use this link to add your name or organization and contact 
information.  Or email our facilitator, Petra Vallila-Buchman directly at pvallila@rossstrategic.com. 

This letter was written with the cross-sector WA State Digital Equity Strategy Group. We urge you to join 
us and lead us in supporting continued funding for the Affordable Connectivity Program.  

Please also forward to others who care.  

Thank you! 

​
**Join Us on the Digital Equity for Washington Listserv** 

The Digital Equity for Washington Listserv is a communication tool for practitioners and digital equity 
workers of all types to share information across sectors and across the state.  
Hosted open forum by Washington State Library (WSL): “While WSL staff cannot engage in advocacy, 
other eligible members of the listserv are welcome to use the communication tool for advocacy efforts, 
among other uses.” 
 

Subscribe at 
https://database.mail-list.com/app/subscribe 

Use list name: DEWA​
Full name is: DEWA list - Digital Equity for Washington State 

Once subscribed, use dewa@lists.lib.wa.us to send to the list.  
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